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June 1, 2025

To Whom It May Concern:

The Conneaut Spartan Marching season will soon be upon us; and we are busy preparing for the 2025 Football Season. 

Our amazing band director, Miss Madisyn Mason, started a new tradition with our students called the Third Quarter Club beginning with the 2023 season. Since then, we have served more than 1,600 meals to our band students because of your generosity! We are looking forward to continuing to serve these meals this season as well.

The premise behind the Third Quarter Club is to provide each band student with refreshments during the third quarter of every football game. With football you never know how long a quarter will actually take, and sometimes the 3rd quarter goes by very quickly and not all students have been able to get through the concession lines to get something to eat, nor do all students have the ability to pay for food at a concession stand. 

This is where you come in. We are asking our community members and businesses for a $300 donation to sponsor a game meal to be provided for our band students during the third quarter of each football game. Each meal includes an entrée, some fruit, a vegetable, a snack, and a bottle of water. Or you could provide the refreshments yourself. All donations will be announced during our football games stating that our third quarter refreshments are brought to you by “your business name here,” as well as signage in our Field of sponsors.

If you can sponsor one of our games, please send a check or money order made payable to the Conneaut Music Boosters PO Box 712 Conneaut, OH 44030.


Thank you in advance for any donation you may provide!

Sincerely,

The Conneaut Music Boosters
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